
The following are February Report 
• We continue to implement two programs targeting parents and kids under four years. We 

will soon evaluate its impact 
•  Youth hangouts and other faith formation classes for adults and kids continue during the 

lent season 
• We are testing new podcast content and will start releasing it to the public after easter.  
• We started two different programs targeting parents and kids under four years old. 

 


